
LINDA LINGLE 

GOVERNOR 

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS 

HONOLULU 

May 4,2009 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fifth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813 

Dear Sirs and Mesdames: 

GOV. MSG. NO. , S'j 

I hereby withdraw the following names from Senate consideration and confirmation: 

GM573 SongK. Choi 
Board of Directors of the High Technology Development Corporation 

GM574 Jeffrey W. Piontek 
Board of Directors of the High Technology Development Corporation 

Should there be any questions regarding this letter, please call Eric Caceres Barsatan, 
Boards and Commissions Manager, at 586-0783. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
LINDALIN~ -


